
 

Your response 

Question Your response 

Question 1: Do you agree with our proposals 
to add the 6425-7070 MHz band to the Shared 
Access framework? 

Confidential? – Y / N 

Question 2: Do you have any comments on 
potential uses for this licence? 

Confidential? – Y / N 

Question 3: Do you have any comments on our 
proposed licence conditions, licence fee or 
minimum separation distance? 

Confidential? – N 
 

Eutelsat would like to thank Ofcom for 
sharing and opening for comments the 
proposal to offer licenses in the 6425-7070 
MHz band for low-power communications 
indoor.  
 
Eutelsat thanks Ofcom for considering the 
potential impact of this proposal on existing 
users of the band when defining the 
conditions of the Shared Access License in 
the 6425-7070 MHz band.  
 
Eutelsat would like to strongly support the 
necessity to limit these licenses to low-
power indoor-only use, as presented by 
Ofcom in paragraph 3.2 and in table 3.2, to 
ensure the possibility for incumbent 
services, such as satellite services, to 
continue to operate and develop their 
activities in this frequency band. 
 



Question 4: Do you have any comments on our 
technical analysis? 

Confidential? – Y / N 
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